
Publications on Wednesday, January 26, 2022 and Wednesday, February 2, 2022: 

 

CITY OF LOS ANGELES 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Los Angeles City Council will hold a Public Hearing relative to a revised draft Ordinance, 
dated January 21, 2022, amending Sections 12.21, 12.22, 12.24, and 19.04 of Chapter 1 of 
the Los Angeles Municipal Code to create the Restaurant Beverage Program – Alcohol 
Sensitive Use Zone, including a Categorical Exemption from the California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to CEQA Guidelines, Section 15301 (Class 1), and California 
Public Resources Code Section 21080.25; Negative Declaration, No. ENV-2018-4661-ND, 
Errata to Negative Declaration dated January 4, 2022, and related CEQA findings; and, 
Revised Findings. 
 
Case No. CPC-2018-4660-CA 
Environmental Nos. ENV-2020-3154-CE and ENV-2018-4661-ND 
 
The Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, February 9, 2022, at 10:00 a.m., or as soon 
thereafter as the matter can be heard, in the John Ferraro Council Chamber, Room 340, City 
Hall, 200 North Spring Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012. 

In conformity with AB 361 and due to concerns over COVID-19, the City Council meeting will 
be conducted entirely telephonically. 

Members of the public who wish to offer public comment to the Council on the revised draft 
Ordinance to create the Restaurant Beverage Program – Alcohol Sensitive Use Zone should 
call (669) 254-5252, use Meeting ID No. 160 535 8466, and then press #. Press # again when 
prompted for participant ID. 

For members of the public who wish to listen to the meeting but do not want to offer public 
comment, the Council meeting will be broadcast live on Cable Television Channel 35 and on 
the internet at: HTTPS://WWW.LACITY.ORG/GOVERNMENT/FOLLOW-MEETINGS/CITY-
COUNCIL-MEETINGS. The live City Council meeting can also be heard at: (213) 621-CITY 
(METRO), (818) 904-9450 (VALLEY), (310) 471-CITY (WESTSIDE) AND (310) 547-CITY 
(SAN PEDRO AREA).  

Requests for reasonable modification or accommodation from individuals with disabilities, 
including Telecommunication Relay Services for the hearing impaired, consistent with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act can be made by contacting the City Clerk's Office at (213) 978-
1133.  

HOLLY L. WOLCOTT 

City Clerk, City of Los Angeles 
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